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\(‘, Department of Toxic Substances Control

Maziar Movassaghi, Acting Director

Linda S. Adams 5796 Corporate Avenue Amold Schwarzenegger

Secretary for Cypress, California 90630 Governor
Environmental Protection
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DATE JUL 06 2010
RECD. JuL 132010

Mr. Alan Solomon

Energy Commission Project Manager
California Energy Commission

1516 Ninth Street _
Sacramento, California 95814-5512

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY RELATED TO THE REVISED STAFF ASSESSMENT FOR
THE PROPOSED BLYTHE SOLAR POWER (09-AFC-6) PROJECT, RIVERSIDE
COUNTY

Dear Mr. Solomon:

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) has received your submitted
Revised Staff Assessment (RSA) for the Application for Certification (AFC) for the
above-mentioned project. DTSC reviewed the original 09-AFC-6 project and provided
comments on December 1, 2009.

Since the hazardous materials described in the submitted RSA are the same as those
for the original project, DTSC’s comments have not changed.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. Rafiqg Ahmed, Project
Manager, at rahmed@dtsc.ca.gov or by phone at (714) 484-5491.

Greg HbImes

Unit Chief
Brownfields and Environmental Restoration Program

Sincer

cc:  Governor's Office of Planning and Research
State Clearinghouse
P.O. Box 3044
Sacramento, California 95812-3044
state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov
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